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With the growing efforts for internationalization in higher education, the Commission on Higher
Education is conducting an internationalization scoping to understand the current landscape in
the region in terms of these activities. This will likewise provide the Commission with data to
formulate support activities and programs to further intensify efforts for internationalization.

In line with this, all HEIs are encouraged to fill out the Internationalization Scoping for Philippine
Higher Education (https:/bit.ly/IZNScopingSurveyForm). This form is prepared by the
International Affairs Services (IAS). The form should be accomplished by the designated staff
for internationalization in each HEI on or before July 21, 2023

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the designated staff may directly coordinate with
Dr. Jarrent Tayag, Educational Supervisor I, at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at
jrtayag@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs’ usual support and participation.
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